
SWBR Architects serves as lead architect for $23 million
Marcellus School District project
January 04, 2008 - Upstate New York

SWBR Architects has completed its work at the Marcellus Central School District located at 1
Mustang Hill. The two-phase design, which began in 2003, incorporated a new synthetic field with
lighting and bleachers, a bus garage and an addition to the middle school.   
SWBR Architects served as lead architect on the $23 million project and designed a new synthetic
field that includes lighting and bleachers that will be used primarily for football and track.
Additionally, SWBR Architects designed a new bus garage that is double in size and provides offices
for bus personnel as well as building and grounds personnel. Sack & Associates Consulting
Engineers, PLLC, provided engineering services for the bus garage expansion. 
As part of phase two, SWBR Architects designed a 44,000 s/f expansion to the middle school that
included a new gym with an indoor running track, a student commons area, classrooms and fitness
rooms. In addition, SWBR expanded the cafeteria, kitchen and serving areas. SWBR worked closely
with M/E Engineering and Parrone Engineering, who handled all the site work including
accommodating electrical, mechanical and plumbing needs.
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